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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 Bovington Tank Museum trip 

We have some more exciting news for you! After half term we will be beginning our topic of World War 

Two. To link with this, we have been lucky enough to secure a visit to the Bovington Tank Museum on 

Tuesday 22nd June.  

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at approximately 9:15am. At the tank museum the children 

will be participating in three workshops that are not available to the general public: Britain in the Second 

World War, Funny Tanks of D-Day and 1940’s House and Shop (which focuses on the lives of ordinary people 

and rationing). The children will also have time to explore the wider museum before leaving at 

approximately 2:30pm. We aim to be back at school for approximately 3:15pm. Your child will need to bring 

a packed lunch and water bottle with them. If they have a school meal, a packed lunch will be provided for 

them on the morning of the trip. Please ensure your child is in full school uniform for this visit. 

The cost of this trip is £11.34, please pay online, and tick the consent box, via your child’s SCOPAY account. 

If we do not receive enough contributions then unfortunately this trip will be unable to go ahead. If you 

think that you will have difficulty in paying, please contact the school and we will try to provide some 

support.  

The museum has produced a comprehensive Covid-19 risk assessment and is a Covid secure venue. Children 

will not need to wear a face mask whilst in the museum.  

Please ensure that you provide consent for this trio and payment by the 11th June. We are asking for parent 

helpers to enable this trip to run. All adults will be required to take a lateral flow test on the evening prior 

to the trip and confirm to the school that it is negative and wear a face mask at all times. If you are able to 

volunteer, please indicate this to us by contacting the school office (office@st-marys.poole.sch.uk).  

Yours sincerely,  

J Lindsay  L Dann 

Miss Lindsay and Miss Dann  

Year 6 Teachers 
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